
ENVIRONMENT, TRANSPORT & SUSTAINABILITY COMMITTEE                                 
AGENDA ITEM 7(C)i 

 

 

Mr Geoff Raw 

Chief Executive Office 

Brighton and Hove City Council 

Hove Town Hall 

Norton Road 

Hove, BN3 3BQ 

 

11th June 2019 

 

 

Dear Geoff 

 

VALLEY GARDENS 

 

I am submitting the following letter under Council Procedure Rule 23.3 to be included 

on the agenda for the Environment, Transport & Sustainability Committee meeting of 

25 June 2019. 

 

I support the petition that is being submitted by the Valley Gardens Forum. 

 

Most people in the Rottingdean Coastal ward know very little about the Valley 

Gardens plan as it has not been publicised in the area.  However, those that do are 

very concerned about the impact it will have on our journeys into the city especially 

the removal of the roundabout on the seafront and a reworking of the road at the 

A259/Dukes Mound Junction. 

 

I am also conscious that the majority of members of the Environment, Transport & 

Sustainability Committee will not have been directly involved in the project and would 

ask that a Members Briefing, open to all interested councillors, is arranged as soon 

as possible so that they can have a clear understanding of the issues and impact for 

residents, visitors and the environment of the plans for Valley Gardens. 

 

Thank you for your help on this matter. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Cllr Bridget Fishleigh 
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